
From: Sarbjeet Sidhu   
Sent: 2023/07/26 5:13 PM 
To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Brar, Navjit Kaur (Councillor) <NavjitKaur.Brar@brampton.ca>; Palleschi, Michael - Councillor 
<Michael.Palleschi@brampton.ca>; Keenan, Dennis (Councillor) <Dennis.Keenan@brampton.ca>; 
Medeiros, Martin - Councillor <Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to proposal file# OZS-2023-0015 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Dear Emma and City Councillors 

  

I am writing this email to you to express my grave concern and opposition against the above 
proposal. 

  

I have no doubt that the city has considered a number of factors prior to arriving at this proposal, 
I will save you from a long list of objections that have no doubt been expressed already. 

  

I would like to point out that the proposal can only add to the existig long list of issues that has 
plagued our neighbourhood. As such, I urge you all to reconsider this proposal and avoid much 
more severe issues with thousands of additional residents further down the road. 

  

Regards 

Sarbit Sidhu 

Resident of Cooperage Street 

 


